Uxbridge Historical Commission

Meeting Minutes Received by
October 17, 2017 Uxbridge
Town Clerk

Members present: William Albin, Mary Beauchamp, Francis Cove, Faye McCloskey,
David Moriarty

Members absent: Peter Emerick, Roy Henry

Meeting called to order at 3:05 PM »

New members Mary Beauchamp and David Moriarty were welcomed.

Minutes for the September 19, 2017 meeting were read by Faye McCloskey. A motion was
made by Francis Cove to accept the Minutes, seconded by Mary Beauchamp and followed by a
unanimous vote in favor.

Old Business:

1. Francis Cove is continuing his investigation to find an architect to draw up specs for
improvements of the Farnum House, grants and scope of work that’s necessary.

2. At the request of David Genereaux, Chairman Francis Cove sent a letter from the Historical
Commission supporting two applicants Mary Beauchamp and David Moriarty, who were
approved. Francis Cove attended the Selectman’s meeting and there were four applicants.
Selectman Justin Piccirillo suggested that there should be two alternates, but Chairman Cove
said there never has been any since he was Chairman and that there were seven members on
the Board and two applicants were not necessary.

New Business;

1. The Massachusetts Department of Transportation Highway Division (Mass DOT) proposes to
reconstruct Rte. 122 from Hartford Ave. to Rte. 16 to Millville Road, Mass DOT project #604948.
They asked the Historical Commission and the Historic District Commission to review the plans
and to submit any ideas to Kathleen Philip of Mass DOT.

2. Motion was made by Francis Cove to move the meeting to November 14, 2017 instead of
November 21, 2017 because it was so close so Thanksgiving, seconded by William Albin,
followed by a unanimous vote in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 4:30 PM

Respectfully submitted,
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